
December 9, 2016 

To the Superintendent's Office of Harvey School District 152: 

Please accept my resignation from Harvey School District 152 effective December 20th  2016 as a 
special education teacher at the C.L.A.S.S. program. 

I would like to thank the existing and past district administrators and school board members who 
provided me the opportunity to join the community of Harvey as a first year special education 
teacher in the fall of 2011. I would also like to thank the students who I have had the privilege 
working with for the past 6 school years. 

Michael Chorney 
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